Important information about Zion National Park

Hi All:

I'm very sorry for the last minute very notice, but one of your fellow
homeowners just passed this information on to us and we wanted to share it
with you, as time is of the essence. As you may or may not be aware, Zion
National Park is considering requiring reservations for people to come
explore the Park and are currently taking responses from anyone who would
like to leave one. You can go to the website at:

https://parkplanning.nps.gov/document.cfm?
parklD=113&projectiD=58542&documentID=81614

When you click on that link it provides you with more info as well as a link to
place your comment. Another site with information is:

www.StopZionReservations.org

The deadline for comments is TOMORROW, 8/18/2017!

Our thanks go out to Shalyse Heaton for passing this information on to us!



https://parkplanning.nps.gov/document.cfm?parkID=113&projectID=58542&documentID=81614
https://parkplanning.nps.gov/document.cfm?parkID=113&projectID=58542&documentID=81614
http://www.StopZionReservations.org/

